
To the Lord Mayor and                          Report No. 213/2022 
Members of Dublin City Council                      Report of Housing Strategic Policy Committee 

Policy Committee 

  
 

 
Breviate of the Housing Strategic Policy Committee meeting held on 13th July 2022 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

1. Minutes of meeting dated Wednesday 8th June and matters arising 
Order: Minutes Agreed 
 

2. Chairpersons Business 
 

i. Correspondence 

Order: Update Noted 

3. Traveller Accommodation Unit Presentation  
Order: Caravan Loan Application and Repayment detail to be circulated to Housing 
SPC members 
Order: Cost of waste removal from Belcamp Lane to be provided to members 
 

4. Dublin City Council Housing Strategy for Disabled People 
Order: Based on feedback from members, a final report to be forwarded to the City 

Council September meeting for discussion/adoption 
 

5. Homeless Report 
Order: Information to be circulated to Housing SPC members pertaining to the 

changes in the HAP process  
 

6. Housing Delivery Update  
Order: Dublin City Council’s Housing Delivery Action Plan 2022-2026 link to be 

forwarded to Housing SPC members 
 

7. Update on Working Groups  
 

 
i. Public Housing Working Group 

Order: N/A  
 

ii. Senior Citizens Working Group 
Order: N/A 
 

iii. LTACC Report 
Order: Update noted  
 

iv. Oversight Committee on Animal Welfare Issues  
Order: Emergency Out of Hours phone number update to be provided to 
chairperson of Animal Welfare Committee 



 
8. AOB 

Order: N/A 
 
 
 
Cllr. Dermot Lacey 
Chairperson 
13th July 2022 
 
Attendance: 
 
Members:  
Mary Callaghan 
Hazel Chu 
Donna Cooney 
Deirdre Cronin 
Kevin Donoghue 
Daithí Doolan 
Pat Dunne 
James Geoghegan 
Dermot Lacey (CP) 
Briege MacOscar 
Eimer McCormack 
Colm O’Rourke 
Cieran Perry 
Catherine Stocker 
  
  
Claire McManus - RIAI 
Ailbhe McLoughlin – ICSH 
Mike Allen – FI 
Kevin Byrne - SGCRA 
  
Dublin City Council Officials 
David Dinnigan, Executive Manager 
Mary Hayes, Executive Manager 
Frank d’Arcy, Executive Manager 
Ursula Donnellan, Senior Executive Officer 
Denise Doyle, Senior Staff Officer 
Christy McLoughlin, Administrator 
 
Other Councillors in attendance  
Cllr Alison Gilliland 
Cllr Deirdre Heney 
Cllr Manix Flynn 
 
Apologies 
Aine Wellard – VVI 
Pat Greene - DSC 
 


